
Your negotiating team met  
with Emcon on Jan. 16 and 17  
to continue bargaining for  
a new collective agreement.  
It was a productive session,  
and we wrapped up all non-
monetary negotiations. 

Your negotiating team is 
committed to getting this right. 
We are taking time to ensure 
we are fully prepared to bargain 
for higher wages, benefits, and 
other monetary items. We are 
closely reviewing our position in 
response to the employers offer.
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Next bargaining dates

Our next bargaining meetings 
with Emcon are March 27 and 
28. Wear red to show your 
support and solidarity with your 
fellow workers on these dates. 
Snap a selfie or group photo of 
you wearing red and send it to 
photos@aupe.org to be featured 
on social media. 


